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Operations 

 Parking meters will be covered on Detroit St to allow vendors to park there on days 

when the temperature is below 15 degrees, to prevent product from freezing 

 Food Truck Rally applications available on the website February 1st. This year we will 

have an emphasis on Zero Waste. The July 4th Rally is rescheduled for July 11. 

 Conferences: Michigan Farmers Market Association, March 6 and 7. Local Food 

Summit, February 19.  

 Still on track to complete this winter/spring: replacement lighting, storm sewer drains 

repaired, parking lot repaved, ceilings powerwashed, gutters repaired or replaced. Will 

be charging for damage to gutters.  

Outreach 

 Letters to schools and senior centers regarding day trips to the market. Place on 

website to register.  

 Edible Wow will be doing an article on us for the spring issue  

 

 
 


